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A-PLUS MISSION  
The mission of A-PLUS is to 

promote the goals of the 

United States Postal Service, 

unify and mentor African-

American PCES, EAS and craft 

employees and to monitor the 

statistical progress of minorities 

in hiring, promotions, 

separations, details and 

assignments while forming 

beneficial alliances with 

members of the Heritage 

Coalition and organizations 

such as the NAACP, LUNA, 

corporate sponsors and other 

supporters.  

 

  



 
 

PURPOSE 
 

The purpose of A-PLUS shall be: 

 

A. Promote the goals of the United 
States Postal Service in the 
economical and efficient delivery of 
products and services in a safe 
manner. 

 

B. Mentor and train African-Americans 
and others. 

 

C. Support and assist in 
developmental opportunities for 
career and personal advancement. 

 

D. Develop the knowledge, skills and 
abilities of the United States Postal 
Service’s African-Americans and 
others. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
E. Unify African-Americans and others 

into a cohesive and responsible 
voice of consciousness in the United 
States Postal Service. 

 

F. Serve as a networking vehicle for 
African-Americans and others in the 
United States Postal Service. 

 

G. Foster communications among the 
members of the organization and 
the United States Postal Service. 

 

H. Foster partnerships within the 
African-American and other 
communities. 

 
I. Monitor the statistical progress of 

African-Americans and others in 
hiring, training, promotions, 
separations and detail assignments 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

  



 
 

  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Additional stories of AIMS and Purpose are 

welcome. Submit to: 

 apluscorr@gmail.com  

 

Visit A-PLUS on the web: www.aplus.cc 

 

 

Follow A-PLUS on  Facebook  

 

 

http://www.aplus.cc/

